
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 1/10/2014 1:08:29 PM
To: aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov (aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Earlier arrival next Wednesday

Thank you Aaron!

From: Pete, Aaron [mailto:aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2014 12:42 PM 
To: Doll, Laura
Cc: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) <emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov>; 'The General' 
<ejhagan@l Redacted ~
Subject: RE: Earlier arrival next Wednesday

Hi Laura, your good to go.

Thank you,

Aaron K. Pete

SED Administration

415-703-2179

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2014 12:16 PM 
To: Pete, Aaron
Cc: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) 
Subject: Earlier arrival next Wednesday

Aaron

I just re-sent the notice for next Wednesday’s meeting at PG&E with General Hagan to include 
an earlier start time of 1:15 pm.

Am hoping that will work!
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Thanks

Laura

Laura Doll

Director, Regulatory Relations

lrdd@pge.com

office: 415.973.8663

mobile: 415.828.3739

PG&E is committed to protecting pur customers' privacy. , . ,
To learn more, prease visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacv/customer/
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